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Holland Sentinel - "Holland-area Businesses Could
Be Harmed By Federal Salary Rule Changes"
October 31, 2015 Grand Rapids

Don Lawless of the Grand Rapids office was mentioned in the Holland
Sentinel's article, "Holland-area businesses could be harmed by federal
salary rule changes," which was published on Oct. 31. The article quotes
Don from a presentation he gave to more than 50 Holland-area
employers and human resources professionals at a session hosted by
Lakeshore Advantage and the West Coast Chamber of Commerce on
Oct. 28.
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